
BASO~The Association for Cancer Surgery
The Royal College of Surgeons of England

35-43 Lincoln’s Inn Fields, London WC2A 3PE
T 020 7869 6854  •  F 020 7869 6851

www.baso.org.uk

BASO~ACS (NIHR) Project Grant 2017

Applications are now invited for the BASO~ the Association for Cancer Surgery 
project grant, awarded to assist surgeons to undertake research projects 
related to surgical or surgically linked cancer care. 

BASO ~ ACS is an NIHR non-commercial Partner. Research studies funded through 
our ‘Project Grant’ award scheme are eligible for consideration for NIHR Clinical 
Research Network support and inclusion in the Central Portfolio Management 
System (CPMS). The NIHR Clinical Research Network supports researchers and the 
life sciences industry in developing, setting up and delivering high quality research to 
time and target in the NHS in England.

Applications are sought for discrete projects such as projects seeking funding for the 
initial development of clinical trials, studies aimed at initial data collection to inform 
the design of a future trial or systematic reviews. Subject to satisfactory applications, 
one to three awards up to the total value of £6,000 will be made. Normally the award 
will be for one academic year.

Further details available on www.baso.org.uk  •  Submission closing on Monday, 2nd Oct 2017

BASO~ACS Grants and Fellowships
BASO Raven Travelling Fellowship 2017

BASO Raven Travelling Fellowship was endowed in 1993 by the Ronald Raven 
Trustees in memory of Ronald Raven, Founder of the Association.

The award is currently for a maximum of £2,000 and may be awarded to one 
or several individuals as considered appropriate by the BASO~ACS National 
Committee when considering the merits of their applications.

The scholarship is open to UK-resident trainees or recently appointed consultants, 
who have gained the fellowship of one of the British or Irish Colleges, and who 
intend to travel outside the UK.  Applicants need not be members of BASO~ACS 
or BASO Trainees Group (although this is desirable) but applications must relate to 
the aims and objectives of the Association.

Applications are now invited for 2017
Visit BASO.org.uk for details. 

Submission closing on Friday, 22nd September 2017 


